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Dear Pastor and Church Family,     
 

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and financial support!  We thank 
God for you on a daily basis.   
 

The past few days have been a time of reflection for us. Twelve months ago we 
began full time deputation. We have been in over sixteen different states, 
preaching and presenting the ministry.  In those churches we have met so many 
wonderful people and have been encouraged through their fellowship and    
kindness. We have seen souls saved, people encouraged and have been able to 
help several churches along the way.  We have seen growth in our own lives  
individually and as a couple as we have drawn closer to our Lord.  We have 
seen answered prayer and have seen God’s promises come to life.  We have 
watched God supply all of our needs through the faithful support and prayers of 
those who have partnered with us.  We are so thankful for what God has done 
and for all of His blessings!  Many, O Lord my God, are thy wonderful works 
which thou hast done, and thy thoughts which are to usward:  they cannot 
be reckoned up in order unto thee: if I would declare and speak of them, 
they are more than can be numbered. Psalm 40:6 
 

Since our last update, we have been in Texas and Arkansas.  In Texas, we were 
privileged to be in four mission conferences, one in Muleshoe, Amarillo, Decatur, 
and Ft. Worth.  We had a terrific time in each conference and were overwhelmed 
by the hospitality and kindness shown to us by God’s people.  We were also 
able to present the ministry in six churches and attend a revival at Calvary    
Baptist Church in Texarkana.  The week before the revival, we were able to go 
help Pastor Barfield by knocking doors every day. My wife and I were able to 
knock over two hundred doors while we were there.  While in Arkansas, we were 
able to preach and present the ministry in two churches and attend a camp 
meeting.  The camp meeting was great.  We were so glad we attended.  It was a 
time of refreshment for us and a time of encouragement that we needed.  We 
thank God for Bible Baptist Church and Pastor Files for hosting this meeting.   
 

We are excited to report that our support is continuing to increase!  God has 
blessed us with five more supporters since our last update! Praise the 
Lord!!! We are truly thankful for those who have partnered with us!  Each 
new supporter is one step closer to getting to the field!  Thank you again for your 
faithfulness. 
 

Todd and Ginger Steele 

Todd and Ginger Steele 
 

 

Please continue to 

pray for a truck to pull 

our travel trailer. We 

are looking for at least 

a 3/4 ton. 

 

Pray for good health 

and safety while we 

travel. 

 

Pray that others will 

catch our burden for 

America as we present 

our ministry. 

 

Pray that we will be 

able to get the rest of 

our support raised by 

the end of this year. 


